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Membership Committee
ARCAC has 220 individual members in 2017. In our 3-year plan (2017-19) we indicated that we would provide more benefits to our membership. This has been implemented with discounts on all workshops and events that are offered at ARTsPLACE. 

Human Resources Committee
We now have a permanent contract with Gallery Director Sophie Paskins (she's been with ARCAC now 10 years!) with an annual COL increase.  We are in the process of creating an HR Policy.

Volunteer Committee
This committee tries to keep track of the many volunteers and all of the time and creative energy that they donate to ARCAC, and to thank them annually with a party. We have regular volunteers that help to clean the space as well as gallery sitting and vacation cover. 

Facilities / Maintenance Committee:  
We have been seeking funds to help us with the many issues of this historic building, but have not been awarded two major grants for which we wrote proposals.  We did receive AIRO and Town support to pay for exterior painting of the sunny (parking lot) side of the building and paid out of general funds to insert a liner through our special and complex "wishbone" chimney to stop the seepage of old creosote through to the upstairs walls.  We are still seeking funds to help us replace the exterior doors to open outward with "panic" hardware so that we can be safer with the audiences we attract and obtain a permit for greater occupancy.  Our biggest challenge is to make the upstairs truly accessible.  We've learned that a stair lift is impossible and are exploring the option of an exterior elevator, which would be expensive, but ideal.  Additional exterior painting is needed this year.

Fundraising Committee
Prev. Chair Suzanne Lee – retired from the Board October 2017
It was decided that the annual Auction, held each Spring, for a number of years, had reached its natural end. The Board investigated a number of alternatives and decided on a Fall Gala event. However, this did not get off the ground due to lack of interest in ticket sales, therefore, it was decided that the event should be cancelled to avoid financial losses. We are seeking different ways to fundraise for the organisation.
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